
 
We appreciate your ongoing support! 

-The St. Edith Catholic School 8th Grade Class of 2025 

 
The 8th Grade Can and Bottle Drive is underway!

This is an ongoing drive, so please feel free to donate your bags of
cans or bottles in our 8th grade bottle drive bin located outside the
school front doors. Your donation of cans and bottles will help our
8th Grade class as they continue their fundraising efforts for their

Washington D.C. trip.
Please place your tied garbage bag of cans or bottles in the labeled

bin outside of the school.
The bin will be emptied daily. 


